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Senior School
Subject Selection
for 2021

Stage 1: Subject Exploration and Expressions of Interest

Students will be guided on how to access the College’s online Curriculum 
Guide found at https://www.tatachilla.sa.edu.au/curriculum/senior-school. 
Once possible subjects have been researched, students will be asked to 
express an interest in the subjects they wish to study in 2021, as well as 
select two reserve subjects. 

This process will be launched on Tuesday 30 June and we ask that all 
students complete their expression of interest by Friday 24 July.

Stage 2: Course Counselling

Following the Expressions of Interest process, families will be asked to 
book a Course Counselling Interview through SOBS, with the purpose of 
supporting students in identifying realistic subject preferences. Support is 
given to align choices with special interests and strengths as well as 
career aspirations. 

Counselling interviews commence on Saturday 8 August and conclude 
on Wednesday 12 August. Please note that the following days have been 
allocated to specific year levels: Monday 10 August has been allocated 
to Year 9 students entering Year 10, Tuesday 11 August has been 
allocated to Year 10 students entering Year 11 and Wednesday 12 
August has been allocated to Year 11 students entering Year 12.

Stage 3: Make Subject Selections

During the Course Counselling Interview, students and caregivers will be 
asked to make their Subject Selections for 2021. 

Please note, students who wish to participate in Vocational Education 
Training (VET) will be required to select a full complement of subjects until 
the training agreement is finalised with the registered training 
organisation.
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